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MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 
 
 
 

Dr. Benjamin Ingram cordially invites you 
to attend the Christmas Open House @ 

Roberts House 
Sunday, Dec. 20th 

1:00-3:00 p.m. 
All proceeds will go to support the Piedmont 

Benevolence Center. 
 
 

YOUTH & CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Thank you to all who took part in building and decorating our 

float for the Christmas Parade. It was beautiful. We are so 
proud that the float placed 1st. We are proud of our Youth and 

our Children’s Ministry working together for this project. 

Please pray for our older youth who will be going to Winter 
Xtreme, Dec. 28-30th. If you have any questions regarding 
your youth attending this, please contact Whitney Grimes or 
Kevin Ward. The youth have worked hard to raise money to 
help pay their way to the retreat. Thank you to all who have 
worked with them to prepare for this trip. 
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Phone Number 256-447-9496   
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Dec. 20, 2020 

 

Welcome         Michael Ingram 

 

 

4th Candle Advent Wreath Lighting 

Lee and Katie Pentecost Family 

 

 

AFFIRMATION OF OUR FAITH 

 

 

 

CAROLS 

 

 

ADVENT PRAYER 

 

 

 

PRESENTING DR. KELLY GARNER 

IN 

 CHRISTMAS CONCERYT 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 20th 

 NO 8:00 A.M. SERVICE!!! 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All Ages 

 Worship Service 10:15 a.m. Presenting 

 Dr. Kelly Garner in Christmas Concert 

There will be no ETC or Children’s Church 

 

Pick up your Poinsettias after Service today! 

One flower for each $10.00 

  

Wednesday, Dec. 23rd 

 Communion 6:00 p.m. 

Thursday, Dec. 24th 

 Church Office Closed 

Friday, Dec. 25th 

 Church Office Closed 

Sunday, Dec. 27th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

Dec. 20th-Dec. 27th 

Dec. 23rd 
Nathan Harper 

Dec. 25th 
Savannah Coble 

Dec. 28th 
Fran Childress 
Natalie Yakely 

Dec. 29th 
Billy Tolbert 

Graham Morrow 
Dec. 30th 
Kris Posey 

Victoria Gallagher 
Dec. 31st 

Kenny Ingram 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Baptist Church Goal 
$5,000.00 

The Lottie Moon Offering goes to  
support the International Missions. 
These individuals who go into all  
countries and sacrifice their time and 
their safety. Please pray for this offering 
as it is given, and also these families who 
are on the field, telling people about our 
Lord and Savior. 

     TOTAL TO DATE 
           $1,363.50 

Thank you to those who  
purchased the Poinsettias In 
Memory or In Honor of a  
special person in your life. 
We also say a very special 
thank you to Ms. Ann Wilkes 
for purchasing the flowers and 
making our sanctuary so 
beautiful.  

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 
COMPASS PROGRAM 
We are so fortunate to 

have people in our 
Church family that show 
such concern and love to 
those women who are not 
bold enough to speak for 
themselves. This is what 
we have in Pam Jones 

and Nicole Mouchka, who 
tirelessly lead in finding 
these women who need 

our help.We also thank all 
the others who step up 

and help them carry out 
this vision on Wednesday 
mornings for 10 weeks. 

Please remember that this 
program is funded totally 
by donation. If you would 

like to contribute, you 
may note it on your tithe 
envelope or bring it to the 

Office. 

NEW BOOKS 
The Church & Racial Divide (Atwood) 
You Are Never Alone (Lucado) 
Forward (Jeremiah) 
Becoming Elisabeth Elliot (Vaughn-Bio) 
New Babylon Rising (Rhodes) 
The Power of Knowing God (Evans) 
The Day Approaching (Tsarfati) 
The Four Laws of Love (Evans) (Marriage. 
FICTION 
The Librarian of Boone’s Hollow (Sawyer) 
At Love’s Command (Witemeyer) 
An Appalachian Summer (Gabhart) 
A Blessing To Cherish (Snelling) 
Unveiling The Past (Sawyer) 
Autumn Skies (Hunter) 
CHILDRENS 
Christmas Is Coming! 
How Much Does God Love You! 
Cozy Nativity 
Wherever You Go, I Want You To Know 
Grandparents Are Great! 
God Speaks In Whispers 
DVDS 
Beyond The Blackboard 
Christmas Everlasting  
Christmas On The Range 
The Best Christmas Gift (childrens) 
Benji’s Very Own Christmas Story (childrens) 
Iesodo, The Way to Forgiveness (childrens) 
 
If you have an opportunity to speak to Ms. 
Joyce Coble, thank her for all she does to keep 
our Church Library up to date and thriving. 
Parents, check us out with your children!!! 

Dear PFBC Family: 
The Staff of PFBC would like to 
wish you a very  
        MERRY CHRISTMAS  

AND A 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

 
We are so thankful for all you do 

for the Staff. Your support of 
our efforts and working together 
to see souls saved and spreading 

God’s Word, is appreciated! 
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